
OFFICIAL

Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed wind turbine project by Winterbourne Wind in 
the Walcha region. This project has the potential to bring significant environmental, community, and 
economic benefits to the area. 

Firstly, the use of wind power is a clean and renewable energy source that can help to reduce 
greenhouse gas emissions and combat climate change. The project would generate electricity without 
the release of harmful pollutants, which is essential for a sustainable future. 

Secondly, the project would provide significant benefits to the local community. The construction of 
the turbines would create jobs and stimulate economic growth in the region. Additionally, the project 
would provide a source of revenue for the local community through the payment of rates and 
landholder agreements. 

Lastly, the project would have a positive impact on the economy of the region. The turbines would 
generate electricity at a lower cost compared to fossil fuels and would reduce the dependence on 
fossil fuels, which would have a positive impact on the local economy. 

In conclusion, the proposed wind turbine project by Winterbourne Wind in the Walcha region would 
provide significant environmental, community, and economic benefits. I strongly support this project 
and urge you to approve it. 


